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If people have been allowed to vote for years, they should continue to be 
allowed to vote. Especially the very people who fought for us, both white and 
indigenous, who can no longer afford to pay for or indeed never had proof of 
birth that modern society has access to - this is the governments fault not theirs 
- they should be allowed to vote as they are the very ones suffering because of 
the government policies. There will be many because of whatever ci rcumstances 
who will get caught up - even having had their purse stolen recently - and it's not 
acceptable. 
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